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TO:  Mayor Shaun Sipma 

  Members of the City Council 

 

FROM: Jason Sorenson 

DATE:  September 2, 2020 

SUBJECT:  CITY ASSET TRANSFER TO PARK DISTRICT – REFUSE PACKER 

 

I. RECOMMENDED ACTION 

Recommend council authorize transfer of a surplus refuse packer in the sanitation 

department to the Park District. 

 

II. DEPARTMENT CONTACT PERSONS 

 

Dan Jonasson, Director of Public Works   857-4140 

 Jason Sorenson, Asst. Director of Public Works  857-4768 
 

III. DESCRIPTION 
 

A. Background 

The Sanitation Department has a 2001 Leach 25-yard refuse packer that is no longer needed.  

In 2015, a spare sanitation truck and packer was transferred to the Park District to assist with 

their operations.  This spare packer is the same make and similar model of the one that is on 

the truck that the Park District still currently utilizes.  This spare packer is structurally 

unsound for its intended purpose but has several parts that are still in fair condition.  These 

parts would be interchangeable with many of the components that are on the Park District’s 

unit.          

   

B. Proposed Project 

N/A 

 

C. Consultant Selection 

N/A 
 

IV. IMPACT: 

 

A. Strategic Impact: 

N/A 

 

B. Service/Delivery Impact:  

N/A 

 

C. Fiscal Impact: 

 

 Project Costs 

 N/A 
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 Project Funding 

 N/A 

 

V. ALTERNATIVES 

 

Alt 1. The Council could elect to try auctioning this item off.  From past experience, equipment 

like this usually only brings $300-$500 in revenue.  

 

VI. TIME CONSTRAINTS 

N/A 

 

VII. LIST OF ATTACHMENTS 

 N/A   

     


